












CONCLUSION

Our Town Council management remains to serve our residents well and therefore residents’ feedback is important to us.  
Through these feedback, our Town Council is able to further improve services and derive plans to meet the needs.  I would 
like to thank our residents for their invaluable feedback and support that they had given to make our Town a better place to 
live in.

I would also like to convey our appreciation to the Town Councillors, grassroots leaders, community partners and staff for I would also like to convey our appreciation to the Town Councillors, grassroots leaders, community partners and staff for 
your relentless support and contributions. 

Together, let’s create the best managed living environment for everyone. 

Thank you.

Lim Biow Chuan PBM
Chairman
Marine Parade Town Council
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